
February	26th,	2019	

To	Our	Valued	Customers,	

Due	 to	 recent	 price	 increase	 announcements	 from	 several	 steel	 mills,	 CEMCO	 will	
increase	prices	on	all	products	effective	with	shipments	on	or	after	April	1st,	2019.		Job	quotes	
will	reflect	our	new	prices	immediately.	

Price	sheets	will	be	available	shortly.	As	per	our	written	 job	quote	policy,	all	quotes	will	be	
honored	if	they	were	committed	to	CEMCO	within	thirty	(30)	days	of	being	written.			

Thank	you	for	your	continued	support.	

Sincerely,	

CEMCO	Sales	Management	Team	


